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23rd April 2013 

  

 
 
Dear Mr Pearsall 
 
FOI Reference 26926 
 
Thankyou for your email of 22nd March in which you have requested the following 
information further to FOI request 26321: 
 

 Any information provided to the team leader of NW Euro 9 as to what to do with an 

application for Zambrano...a COA is still issued... so what is the process? 

 A copy of the policies related to issuing a Zambrano residence card 

 Any other documents relating to the issuing of Zambrano/Derivative residence 

cards 
      

 
I am writing to inform you that FOI 26926 has been cancelled as the information requested 
is included in the internal review currently being conducted for case reference 26321. The 
Information Access team who are handling this internal review can be contacted at the 
address below.   

 
Information Access Team 
Home Office 
Ground Floor, Seacole Building 
2 Marsham Street 
London SW1P 4DF 
e-mail: FOIRequests@homeoffice.gsi.gov.uk   
 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
 
 
European Operational Policy Team 
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